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December 27, 2024 
 

End of Life Notification 
 
 
This notice is to inform you of the discontinuation of the following product: 
 

NHD-FFC16-1 
 
This breakout board has reached the end of their lifecycle and will no longer be manufactured.  
 
Replacement options can be found here.  
 
Please visit www.newhavendisplay.com or email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further 
information or assistance.  

https://newhavendisplay.com/tools-accessories/development-boards/?BoardType=LCD__Breakout&filterPage=1
http://www.newhavendisplay.com/
mailto:nhtech@newhavendisplay.com

